
TOREAGH PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

Child Protection/Safeguarding Team 

Designated Teacher:  Miss Morrow (lmorrow225@c2kni.net) 

Deputy Designated Teacher:  Mrs Wells (ywells497@c2kni.net) 

School Governor:  Mrs H Apsley (brian_apsley@fastmail.co.uk) 

 

As we come to the end of another week, it is great to have some of the children and Mr 

McMinn back in school.  I’d like to thank my staff for the daily running of the school in my 

absence. As you will be aware, we have had a significant number of positive cases over the 

last week, with some children testing positive for a second time.  Please keep testing.  We 

hope all those off, return soon and keep well. 

The most recent Covid advice can be found on the NI Direct Website www.nidirect.gov.uk  

  

Milk 

For those who have ordered milk, this will commence on Monday 24th January. Children will 

receive their milk at lunch time. 

 

Primary 7 

The online EA Post-Primary Application Portal will open at 12 noon on 1st February 2022 

and close at 4pm on 23rd February 2022 for Year 8 Post-Primary Application.   

When the application window opens, parents will be able to click on the ‘Apply Now’ button 

to access the portal  on the EA website www.eani.org.uk/admissions  

Applications are not considered on a first come, first served basis.  Parents who are awaiting 

results of entrance tests for their child, from test providers on Saturday 5th February 2022, 

may complete the registration process and partially complete an application, if desired, 

coming back to complete the remaining details after results are received.  Alternatively, they 

may wish to wait until results are received before starting their application.   

The application window is open until 4.00pm on 23rd February 2022 and applications will not 

be considered by post-primary schools until after the closing date. 

 

More information has been placed on the school website. 

 

Radio Ulster – Past Pupil 

One of our past pupils Sophie Ross can be heard on Radio Ulster tomorrow morning at 

11.00am.  Sophie is in Year 8 at Larne High School and will be taking part in an interview 

which may be of interest. Everyone is invited to listen in.  Well done Sophie. 

 

 

C L Morrow 

Principal         21st January 2022 

 

 

 

mailto:brian_apsley@fastmail.co.uk
http://www.nidirect.gov.uk/
http://www.eani.org.uk/admissions

